
 St Lawrence’s Church Sidcup 
 

Parish Team   Fr. Paul Kyne 
Deacon Peter Varnes (020 8300 5074)   

Parish Office: 1 Hamilton Road, Sidcup, DA15 7HB 
Tel.   020 8300 2480 

     Email Office:          sidcup@rcaos.org.uk 
     Email Fr.Paul.        sidcup@rcaos.org.uk 
     Email Deacon Peter  petercvarnes@rcaos.org.uk  
     Parish Website: www.stlsidcup.org. 

ST. PETER CHANEL – CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Baugh Road, Footscray, Sidcup DA14 5ED 

Headteacher : Mrs. S. Gower – 0208 302 6029 

Email: admin@st-peterchanel.bexley.sch.uk 
 

Entrance Antiphon: He fed them with the finest wheat 
and satisfied them with honey from the rock. 
 

Communion Antiphon: Whoever eats my flesh and 
drinks my blood remains in me and I in him, says the 
Lord. 

 

All Masses are live streamed through our parish Webcam. 
Morning mass will be celebrated at 09.30am, and then the 
church will close for cleaning.  
 

The Sacrament of Penance is available on Saturday 
mornings in the parish hall from 11am until the final 
confession and by prior arrangement. 
 

If you would like to book a mass in remembrance of 
somebody or for a special intention, please write your 
request on an envelope and post it through the door of  
No 1, Hamilton Road. If your date is not available you will 
be contacted if you leave a contact number on the 
envelope. If you require a mass card then please state this 
and you can collect it from the sacristy at the weekend. 
Thank you. 
 

MARIST DAY AT WALSINGHAM 
Saturday 3rd July depart at 8 am. Cost £35 per person for 
coach travel. If you wish to attend please contact either 
Tom Baker 07719 338375 or Christine Spencer 020 8300 
4921 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI 2021 
MASS TIMES 

Saturday Vigil 6.30pm. 

Sunday: 8.30am 10.00am & 
11.30am 

 

6.30pm Julia Corkery RIP 
8.30am People of the Parish  
10.00am Michael & Chris Petty 
11.30am Nan Gallagher RIP 
 
Monday 7th June 
9.30am Catherine Mulhall RIP 
 
Tuesday 8th June 
9.30am Imelda O’Connor intention 
 
Wednesday 9th June 
9.30am Olinda de Souza Figuerido RIP 
 
Thursday 10th June 
9.30am Mary Frain RIP 
 
Friday 11th June  
9.30am Darrell d’Souza RIP 
 
Saturday 12th June 
9.30am Mary Frain RIP 
 
Collection: 30th May 2021 

Cash:    £143.12 
Gift Aid: £383.18 
Total:     £526.30. 
 

Monthly Standing Order: £4,294.00 
 
ANNUAL RETREAT 
Please note that I will be away from the 
parish from Monday 21st June until 
Saturday 26th June in order to make my 
annual retreat 
 
 

PARISH PICNIC ON SUNDAY 4TH JULY, 1- 4P.M IN THE 
GROUNDS OF CTK ST MARY’S 6TH FORM COLLEGE. 
Bring your own food, drink, and something to sit on and 
come and join St Lawrence’s Parish Picnic, with a live band. 
We will be saying Farewell to Father John, Hello to Father 
Paul and Welcome back all parishioners! A chance to talk, 
dance and sing whilst being safely spaced out on the 
playing fields of the College. Tickets cost £5 per household 
or get a bubble together (max 6). Tickets will be on sale 
after all masses from Saturday 12th June or ring Jill Martin – 
07831 201933 
 

AGENCY FOR EVANGELISATION AND CATECHESIS 
How could your parish benefit from Some Definite Service, 
our response to Archbishop John’s call to be an 
‘evangelising and missionary archdiocese?’ No parish is the 
same and we have a rich and diverse range across the 
diocese. We want to recognise all the good work that is 
already being undertaken and then reflect together to see 
the areas where growth is possible. For more information, 
please visit: www.aec.rcaos.org.uk/sds 
 

DIOCESAN SAFEGUARDING OFFICE 
To keep our Parishes safe environments for all, it is national 
policy to complete DBS checks of our volunteers within the 
Archdiocese of Southwark every three years, in-line with the 
re-checking programme for Clergy and staff. We would like 
your support with this project. Your Parish Safeguarding 
Representative has been requested to complete these re-
checks with your assistance. When requested, please 
complete the necessary paperwork and supply your 
identification documents to support and expedite the 
process. More details to follow. 
 

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR 
I am delighted to announce that Jeanette Fernandes has 
accepted the role as our new Parish Administrator at St 
Lawrence’s and will be commencing on Tuesday 8th June. I 
am sure you will make her welcome and support her 
particularly during her first few months. 
 

 
Have a blessed week. 
Fr Paul 
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